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Council of the

INSPECTORS GENERAL
on INTEGRITY and EFFICIENCY

g |

JAN 16 2014

Mr. John Greenewald, Jr.

.. |
Subject: Log No. 6330-2013-18

Dear Mr. Greenewald:

This letter responds to your Freedom of Information Act (FOIA) request, dated March 16, 2013,

to the Council of the Inspectors General on Integrity and Efficiency (CIGIE). You requested a
copy of CIGIE’s FOIA logs for 2008 through 2013.

We have enclosed nine pages of responsive records pertaining to FOIA logs for FY 2011 through
FY 2013. Pursuant to FOIA, certain information has been withheld as it is exempt from release.
In accordance with 5 U.S.C. § 552(b)(6) and (b)(7)(C), the names, signatures, initials, and other
identifying information of individuals were withheld because release of this information could
reasonably be expected to constitute an unwarranted invasion of personal privacy.

With respect to FOIA logs for 2008 through 2010, we conducted a search of CIGIE records
based upon the information provided and found no records that are responsive to your request.
CIGIE was established in 2008, and did not receive any FOIA requests in 2008 or 2009.

In FY 2010, CIGIE received and processed two FOIA requests. Accordingly, CIGIE did not
create FOIA logs for 2008, FY 2009, or FY 2010.!

We have enclosed a brief explanation of FOIA exemptions.

For your information, Congress excluded three discrete categories of law enforcement and
national security records from the requirements of the FOIA. See 5 U.S.C. 552(c) (2006 & Supp.
IV 2010). This response is limited to those records that are subject to the requirements of the
FOIA. This is a standard notification that is given to all our requesters and should not be taken
as an indication that excluded records do, or do not, exist.

1 FOIA is a statute that applies to existing Federal records only. Therefore, the statute does not require agencies to
create records when responding to FOIA requests.









































